
           
 

The kitchen-garden at Österbybruk’s Manor was built in the 18th century and 
was in operation continuously until the 1970s. 
 

Unfortunately deterioration went quickly when the business ceased. Left was 
mostly nettles and broken glass, but also the garden's original shape and 
wall that extends along the western border. 
 

The 7300 m2 area is now more cultivated and thriving. The restoration work 
has not only applied to the ground. The buildings, electricity, and irrigation 
have been renovated with the help of contributions from all over. 
 

Thanks to the non-profit work and memberships, we have come a long way 
in our quest to show how the kitchen-garden may have looked during the 
manors's glory days. 
 

Österbybruk as a tourist destination, the garden is an important part of the 
historical heritage and is quite an oasis to roam. 
 

In the garden we need all the help we can get. Working days are Tuesdays. 
 

The membership fee per year is 100 SEK / person, which includes nice 
activities with a "garden" theme. You become a member of the Association 
Orangeriträdgården in Österbybruk by paying the fee to  
bankgiro no 5765-7777 or Swish 123 422 99 93. You get your name on the 
sponsorship board with a contribution of 500 SEK or more. 
 

Please send an email with the your home address to our contact person. If 
you also wish to receive information from Orangeriträdgården please include 
this in your email. 
  

Contact Orangeriträdgården: tel no. 072-715 93 76 
 orangeriet.osterbybruk@gmail.com 
 

Website:  www.osterbybruk-orangeri.se  

 

 

 

 

Welcome in becoming a 
member of our association. 
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